
Editorial Comment 

We would like to welcome Richard Bohannon, EdD, 
PT, NCS, to our Editorial Board. Richard was previ­
ously editor of the Journal of Human Muscle Perfor­
mance and will be providing expertise and editorial 
review/comments of this exciting clinical arena. Spe­
cific manuscripts in this area have been targeted to 
Richard's attention and we look forward to these ma­
terials. 

We would like to thank the numerous clinicians/ 
researchers who are submitting the manuscripts that 

make the Isokinetics and Exercise Science what it is 
and what it will become! Also, we would like to offer a 
big thank you to our Editorial Board for their assis­
tance, as well as the staff at Butterworth-Heinemann 
who so ably guide and assist in the process of journal 
production. THANK YOU! 
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